
 

  

 

MINUTES 
 

TOWN OF YORKVILLE 
BOARD OF REVIEW 

TOWN BOARD ROOM 
UNION GROVE MUNICIPAL CENTER 

MONDAY, MAY 12, 2014 
 

Call to Order 
 

Board of Review member Peter Hansen called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 

Roll Call 
 

The following Board of Review members were present: Peter Hansen, Sherry Gruhn and 
Barbara Geschke. Terrence McMahon was absent. Also present were David Kovach, Rich 
Koehnke representing MABKGPNB, LLC, Plan Commissioner Gary Fink, Plan Commissioner 
Robert Root, Plan Commissioner Nathan Skewes, Yorkville Stormwater District Chair Steve 
Nelson, Engineer Mark Madsen, Clerk-Treasurer Michael McKinney and one other attendee. 
 

Adjournment until Wednesday, June 25, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Hansen noted that the Board of Review is scheduled to reconvene on Wednesday, June 25, 
2014, at 6:00 p.m., as the assessment roll will not be available for inspection until the Town’s 
Open Book sessions are held on June 3 and 4, 2014. 
 
Motion (Hansen, Gruhn) to adjourn and to reconvene the Board of Review on 
Wednesday, June 25, 2014, at 6:00 p.m., MC. The meeting was adjourned at 6:01 p.m. The 
next regularly scheduled Board of Review meeting is Wednesday, June 25, 2014, at 6:00 
p.m. 

 
Michael McKinney 
Clerk-Treasurer 


